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Fwd: Item 19-1479 Latrobe Railroad/EDT Repair 
1 message 

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Kind Regards, 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook 
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Chris Cockrell <chris@samstowncyclery.com> 
Date: Mon, Oct 14, 2019 at 10:05 PM 
Subject: Item 19�1479 Latrobe Railroad/EDT Repair 
To: Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
Cc: <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>, <bosfive@edcgov.us> 

El Dorado County Supervisors, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Oct 15, 2019 at 8:34 AM 

In review of agenda item 19-14 79 I would appreciate seeing your support for the complete repair of drainage in the area, 
railroad and other related repairs or Option 1. It would seem that support for this option would be available from the SPTC 
and various organizations that have economic interest in mitigating future storm damage. It would be of interest to many 
riders who in the last couple years have begun using and continue to enjoy the use of this section even though it is 
difficult to pass as a cyclist or hiker. Much more difficult for our equestrian trail users. Many cyclists in the area have 
expressed that complete repair is desired. See attached photo of a cycling customer. 

Thank you in advance for your support of the EDT and recreation for our community! 

Sincerely, 

Chris Cockrell 
Owner of Sam's Town Cyclery and Daily Advocate of Our El Dorado Trail & Rail 

Chris Cockrell 
Sam's Town Cyclery 
530-313-3 721
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